
From: Katherine T  
Sent: Saturday, October 21, 2023 2:41 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: docket DE 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 
I am a resident of Sandwich, NH and am asking the PUC 
 
to approve the 2024-2026 triennial energy efficiency plan. 
 
Thank you. 
Katherine Thorndike  
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